
 
 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

 
 

It’s Party Time 

 
Who's ready to party? Each year the McIntyre Elementary PTSO helps organize volunteers for classroom parties. 

Three parents/guardians will organize and run each classroom party. Selections will be made using an impartial and 

fair random selection generator. 

Party Dates 

Halloween   Thursday, October 31st    2:15 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

Winter Holiday  Friday, December 20th    2:15 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

Valentine’s Day   Friday, February 14th    2:15 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

 
For each classroom party, individuals will be randomly selected (from those that have indicated availability and 

are not already attending a party for another classroom) until all party spots have been filled.  

• Clearances are required for parents/guardians to attend the classroom parties.  
• Please note that younger siblings may not attend school parties. Only the parents/guardians organizing 

the party are permitted to attend. If you are selected for a party, you must make other arrangements for 

younger children.  

• If you have any questions, contact Missy Schall at melissa.raslevich@gmail.com 

• Late submissions cannot be honored. All requests must be submitted online by September 10, 2019 at 
11:00 p.m. to be included in the drawing.  
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From Your Smartphone 

1. Scan this QR code to open the online party parent 

sign up form. 

2. Complete one form for all of your students.  

3. Click “Submit” at the bottom of the form. 

 

From Your Computer 

1. In a web browser, go to:  

https://forms.gle/EtKLvbMECZ7coawW6 

2. Complete one form for all of your students.  

3. Click “Submit” at the bottom of the form. 
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